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December 14, 2021   
 
Dear Friends of PLLL,   

It’s that time of year!  We are heading into our 67th year – and once again we’d love your 
support!   

Little League has an incredibly positive impact on children in our community and we could not 
do it without the support of families, businesses and organizations like yours.  Your support, via 
sponsorship, will go directly to providing scholarships, offsetting annual costs of uniforms, 
equipment, league fees, field maintenance, developmental clinics and much more.   Now, more 
than ever, Little League baseball has the capacity to have an even greater impact on kids by 
getting them outside in a safe and compliant way.  We couldn’t be more excited to get our kids 
back on the field. 

Please take a moment to review the available sponsorship options on the attached Google 
Form and let us know if we can count on your support.  If you have any questions or would like 
additional information, you may contact me at (619) 306-2855 or sponsorship@plll.org. 

Also, we’re excited to announce that we have received authorization to set up online payment 
options.  Once we receive your submission, we will confirm your total and send you an invoice 
via PayPal (or you can still pay with a check).   We’ll also reach out to make sure we have all the 
necessary items to make sure we’re highlighting your business (ie. Artwork).    

Thank you in advance for your support!  

Sincerely,   

Lucas Murdock  
Sponsorship and Banner Coordinator   
(619) 306-2855   
sponsorship@plll.org 

Allison Leitz 
President 
(619) 241-3184 
president@plll.org 
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